
      

 

 

 

​ ​  
  

 
  

  
​ ​  

​ ​ ​ ​   
 

 
​ ​  

​ ​  
​ ​  

​ ​ ​  
  

 
  

​ ​  
  

​ ​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​   

 

   

 
 
 

 

​  
​  

​  

 
 

​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​  

 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 
​ ​  

  

 
  

​ ​  

 

Trask Parent Newsletter for the Week of July 26, 2020 
Title I Compact for Student Success 

Due to renovations, the main lobby at Trask Middle continues to be inaccessible. If you need to visit the 
school, please schedule an appointment via phone, text, form, or email. 

● Call 910-350-2142 x 76013 or Text 910-742-0319 
● Complete the form 
● Email the data manager (wendy.samuels@nhcs.net), treasurer (monica.boyce@nhcs.net) 

News & Updates 
● Do you know someone enrolling at Trask? Please share the Trask Enrollment information with them, as 

well as the district’s enrollment website.  If you need to schedule an enrollment appointment, please visit 
the calendar.  You can also access the online enrollment platform to complement existing paper 
enrollment packets at www.NHCS.net. 

● Save the date! Open House will be August 12. The format will be determined at a later date. 
● WorldStrides is working on rescheduling the spring trip to Washington, D.C. Please check the 

WorldStrides portal for more information. 
● If you need to purchase PTA spirit wear, please see the link. We will update the links on the school and 

PTA website this week. 
● Thank you to everyone who attended the July 14 virtual PTA meeting. You can review the PPT,  DPI -

Lighting the Way Guidance , and DHHS Guidance - Strong SchoolsNC. 

Remind 101 

Grade 6: Text @TMSG6 to 81010 
Grade 7: Text @TMSG7 to 81010 
Grade 8: Text @ TMSG8 to 81010 

Spanish-speaking families: Text @traskespanol to 81010 

Social Media 

Facebook @traskmiddle 
Twitter @traskbears #traskmiddle 

Instagram emmab.trask 

● The district’s Remote Learning Plan Team has identified Google Classroom as the sole learning 
management system for grades 6-8. I have linked Common Sense Media’s Ultimate Guide to Google 
Classroom, as well as a few other tutorials to help you learn more about the platform (Tutorial, Parent’s 
Guide, How to Use, Translated Tutorials). 

● Do you have a child with an IEP? Please see the most recent newsletters from NCDPI (English, Spanish). 
● This spring, students, parents, and staff completed a climate survey to help us improve as a school. 

Presentations for students and community members are linked. We have developed a survey to get your 
feedback. Your input is important to helping us grow as a community. 

● Check out the flyer for the 2020/2021 Reflections Art competition and the official Reflections video. 
Please share with any students you think might be interested. 

● Want to be a part of history? Consider sharing something with Cape Fear Museum who is accepting 
donations to document the COVID-19 pandemic. 

Upcoming Dates 
08/12  TBD  Trask Open House (Elementary 8/13, High School 8/11) 

Quote of the Week: “Summer’s lease hath all too short a date.” – William Shakespeare 

https://scontent-atl3-1.xx.fbcdn.net/v/t1.0-9/fr/cp0/e15/q65/15578420_1327052547315745_4462646254192513490_n.jpg?efg=eyJpIjoidCJ9&oh=a9793a7e9523b565ff283fdb1402f0a0&oe=58EF3586
https://trask.nhcs.net/about-us/title-1/compact-for-success
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMbxc6FnymDeWJar3KFzaxoczgj6Z3nlbYVPUCxrAqFJbGpA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMbxc6FnymDeWJar3KFzaxoczgj6Z3nlbYVPUCxrAqFJbGpA/viewform
https://sites.google.com/nhcs.net/scharf-elizabeth-school-counse/registrationenrollment
https://www.nhcs.net/divisions/student-support-services/registration-enroll
https://wendysamuels.youcanbook.me/
http://www.nhcs.net/
http://www.nhcs.net/
https://traskpta.dynamoinkco.com/shop/
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1e2HaELOKIHHDTrGP3FdaGNbSkOIRtcyVg7akV0j78L4/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.dpi.nc.gov/news/covid-19-response-resources/lighting-our-way-forward
https://www.dpi.nc.gov/news/covid-19-response-resources/lighting-our-way-forward
https://files.nc.gov/covid/documents/guidance/Strong-Schools-NC-Public-Health-Toolkit.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O-6exoN-wucn6nYb9fRlRaVgQfrvsjA_m6u6Ik7g2BY/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/Trask-Middle-School-650392404990146/
https://twitter.com/traskbears
https://web.stagram.com/emmab.trask
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xfgqtCi7hdo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2Iowi-gmbys
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IgS-hoSIjnw&disable_polymer=true
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IgS-hoSIjnw&disable_polymer=true
https://www.immigrantsrefugeesandschools.org/post/google-classroom-and-more-in-multiple-languages
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1D4Nx8UG9Ky3MCk44_Zq4M9Tw_WemJjt4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10WZDKoWi2YVZxX_nytztREI2IAAY3cW8/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1C702b93jKdge4arEjyd1QYSQXaWDrVfIm0xIzGZ7tfo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1C702b93jKdge4arEjyd1QYSQXaWDrVfIm0xIzGZ7tfo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/189W4BgNvSRQgGcQ7v3V-qwKThU598gHS4ZetVnuwblA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/189W4BgNvSRQgGcQ7v3V-qwKThU598gHS4ZetVnuwblA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5WwqsfRUKFoX88vC6ro08TdevMHW5KhngljRTHDh8P0pdMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5WwqsfRUKFoX88vC6ro08TdevMHW5KhngljRTHDh8P0pdMQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bJDEq2K0YAvvsb3UCwU8prfnJL1sC09a/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bJDEq2K0YAvvsb3UCwU8prfnJL1sC09a/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IX-rzWHnY5Q&feature=emb_title
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IX-rzWHnY5Q&feature=emb_title
https://www.wect.com/2020/05/07/cape-fear-museum-history-science-wants-document-covid-pandemic/
mailto:monica.boyce@nhcs.net
mailto:wendy.samuels@nhcs.net

